DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE
UNITED STATES MARSHAL
DISTRICT OF COLORADO

APR 5 PM 2 37

Apr. 4, 1940

Hon. James V. Bennett, Director Bureau of Prisons Washington D.C.

Dear Mr. Bennett:

As I understand it, Tom Pendergrast will have served his time in the U.S.P enitentiary at Leavenworth next month, and our friend, Frank Smith, is very anxious to visit him before he leaves the prison.

We are wondering if there is any chance now for this very deserving man to call upon his old friend.

Respectfully,

A.D. Fairbanks, U.S. Marshal

Warden Hudspeth: How do you feel? JB

WARDENS OFFICE APR 8 1940 RECEIVED